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2 day subgun course
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Next 3 Gun Tactical Match
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+ 2 DAY SUBGUN
OPERATORS
COURSE OPEN TO
CIVILIANS

COST OF COURSE $250

COST OF SUBGUN HIRE
FOR 2 DAYS $100

TWO DAYS OF FULL
AUTO FUN - SAFELY
NEXT COURSE IS

OCTOBER 6-7
9AM-5PM

RESERVE YOUR PLACE NOW
AS THEY ARE LIMITED.
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NEWSLETTER

LATEST NEWS & UPDATES

Dear Members and
Friends

It has taken a while to
get this newsletter out
to you, but here it is at
long last. We have
been so busy with the
new baby and the
courses and competi-
tions. We hope you
have all checked out
the new Website at
WWW.
tacproshootingcenter.
com It has our calen-
dar of events and a
news section to keep
you up to date so
check it out regularly.
Talking about keeping
up to date, we have
had to change a few
dates, so take note,
the next 3 Gun Tacti-
cal Match has been
moved to Sunday
September 23 and
don‘t forget to get
your entry in early to
save yourself $10.

The last 3 Gun Tactical
Match in June was a
great success and lots of
fun. The Match winner
was James Darst and the
Runner up was Bill By-
rom. Thank you to all the
range officers, especially
the Match Director, Mike
Harris.

Next Members Day will
be on October 27 and is
free to all members and
their guests.

Most of the ranges will
be closed on September
9 and 10 as AO Sight
Systems are holding a
Sight seminar for Law En-

forcement here at Tac
Pro Shooting Center.

Thanks to Rick Fang-
man, Larry Strong,
and Jim Roberts who
have also been a
great help in putting
up Bill’s new reloading
room.

We had a problem at
the end of July with a
computer virus, and
we apologize to any-
one who received the
virus from us. We
have updated our vi-
rus protection soft-
ware and hope this
doesn’t happen again.

We are in the process
of putting up a new
sign at the front gate
and getting the roads
fixed in the next few
months. Progress is
slow but sure.

Stay safe and keep
practicing ,

Bill and Alice




TEXAS HUNTER
SAFETY
EDUCATION

We are teaching

tion at Tac Pro Shoo
ing Center on the fol
lowing dates;
September 5-7
October 10-12
October 14
November 7-9
If you would like
more information or

Alice on
254 968 3112
Cost $10

NEXT 3 GUN
TACTICAL
MATCH
September 23

Texas Hunter Educat

to reserve a place, Cq

TAC PRO SHOOTING
CENTER

TEL (254) 968-3112
FAX (254) 968-5857
EMAIL tacpro@eaze.net
Website
WWW.
tacproshootingcenter.
com

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

Some of you have been
receiving letters letting
you know that your an-
nual membership fees
are due. We are very
pleased with the great

response and prompt re-

plies we have received
from our members.
Without your support,
we would not be here!

SPORTING CLAYS CLINICS

Although you have
never met Alice’s fa-
ther from Wales,
UK, John Bond has
been a renowned
shotgun instructor
for the BASC
(British Association
for Shooting and
Conservation) for
over 25 years as we
as holding his own
corporate clay pi-

1000 YARD SHOOTERS

If you haven't al-
ready noticed, we
have redone the
1000 yard platform
by, basically, cutting
the top of the hill
offt We are hoping
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Don’t worry about re- badge or membership

ceiving an acknowledge- pack can just remind us
ment of receipt of re- when they come in and
newal, if we have re- we will do that for you.

ceived your dues, we Don't forget, if you don't
have it in the computer renew, you don't get the
and you will continue to benefits of membership,

receive your newsletters Thanks for your

and discounts. continued support.
Anyone who still hasn’t

had their t-shirt, or ID

geon shoots for cli- are interested in re-
ents such as Jaguar ceiving instruction
on his countryside  from one of Britain’s
estate in Wales. Johitop instructors,
will be visiting Texas please call us and let
to see the family (anc us know so we can
do a little hunting!)  reserve you a place
and is offering to in- as numbers will be
struct a sporting strictly limited. If
clays clinic whilst he you enjoy dove,

I'is here sometime in pheasant or quail
October (dates to be hunting, this is an
confirmed). Ifyou  opportunity not to be

this is a better situa- Mike McDonald for
tion and we will soon getting the Wind
be adding 900, 800 Flags up on the 1000
and 600 yard plat- yd range.

forms. Remember, you
A big Thank you to must be “1000 yd
Ron Philips and gualified” to shoot




